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1. Grounds for introducing this Bulletin:

Basing on observations made both on gliders under operation and

on the plane subjected to fatigue testing it has been found that

the gap between the edges, in wing-fuselage connection , at maxi-
mum loads may be insufficient .

In some cases, the wing shell may touch the edge of fuselage, thus
introducing additional stress .

It is recommended to enlarge the gap in wing-fuselage connection

to approx. 4 [mm] over the whole wing section contour , on both
wings .

2. List of gliders covered with this Bulletin

Factory Nos - from P-13 to P-16
Factory Nos - from 201 to 207

3. Procedure to accomplish this Bulletin .

On the rigged glider grind the edge of wing shell (on both wings)
over the whole wing section contour , till obtaining in wing -
fuselage connection the constant gap size of 4 [mm].

On the wing spar portion, cut out the shell with blade, with special

attention paid to avoid incisions to spar fabric.

Protect the grinded edges by covering them with lacquer or resin
composition.
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THE END




